
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council Meeting of 22 May 2003 

5. PROPOSED NEW ROAD NAME:  RESERVE GARDENS 
 
 The Board considered a report requesting the Board’s approval for a new cul de sac name. 
 
 The Board resolved that the cul de sac be renamed “Reserve Close”, subject to the applicant’s 

approval. 
 
 


